
Dear Uxbridge Community, 

The Uxbridge School Committee is excited to announce that the Superintendent Search 
Committee has named three finalists for recommendation to the School Committee. 

The names of the finalists will be announced at the Uxbridge School Committee meeting on 
Tuesday May 6. We have invited the finalists to visit our district on Wednesday May 7 to give 
our staff an opportunity to engage with them. 

We warmly invite all community members to meet the finalists on Wednesday May 7 at 
Uxbridge High School beginning at 5:00 PM. Each finalist will have approximately 45 
minutes to introduce themselves and answer questions from community members. We hope you 
will take advantage of this opportunity to meet the candidates, ask questions and share your 
thoughts. 

The Uxbridge School Committee will hold its final interviews on Monday May 12 and 
Wednesday May 14 followed by a deliberation and vote. 

The search committee received 30 applications, and carefully reviewed each one. From that pool, 
seven candidates were selected for initial interviews. We are grateful to the search committee for 
the many hours they devoted to this important process. 

Our Search Committee included: 

●​ Ben Casper, Uxbridge School Committee Chair, parent, coach 
●​ Christine Pezzullo, Uxbridge School Committee Clerk, parent 
●​ Matt Kling, School Committee Member and parent 
●​ Leanne DeMarco, Whitin Principal, parent, community member 
●​ Sean Bouzan, Technology Director 
●​ Gretchen Roche, Whitin Librarian, UTA Board Member 
●​ Abigail Bruyere, Taft Paraprofessional, parent, community member 
●​ Tina Ryan, Co-Chair of Uxbridge School Council, parent, community member 
●​ Beth Ford, SEPAC Liaison, Uxbridge Schools Occupational Therapist, parent, 

community member 
●​ Jamie Fitzgerald Boehm, Taft School Council, parent, community member 
●​ Jennifer Spiecker, UHS School Council, parent, community member 
●​ Jen Modica, Chair of Uxbridge FinCom, community member 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement as we work together to select the next 
leader of Uxbridge Public Schools. 

Sincerely,​
Christine Pezzullo 
Search Committee Liaison  
 


